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TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN:

I am vigorously opposed to any further “development” near the summit of Mt. Washington. | understand that there
are plans in the works to “develop” a Hostel, hotel, or other lodging, etc. located somewhere on the slopes of Mt.
Washington. This would be in total opposition to the stated purpose of having a White Mountain National Forest! It
would totally ruin the concept of wilderness, which was the original purpose of a National Forest. More traffic,
noise, trash and pollution must be avoided in any National Forest.

Please consider my comments along with those of my fellow citizens in New Hampshire and elsewhere. Thank you,
Eva Goss

Sandwich, NH



